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Newsletter                              November 2015 
 “WALKERS ARE WELCOME” – Our current Big Project 
Todmorden is now a  provisional member of Walkers are Welcome, we have a mentor to help guide us through the process of becoming a fully accredited WaW town, and things are moving on........

If you would like to know more about “Walkers are Welcome” then check out our website or visit their website at www.walkersarewelcome.org.uk
There are some WaW projects that we would like some help with:

Todmorden Walks Bibliography Project
We are trying to pull together, for publication on the TodWalkers website, a list of all the books which feature walks around or from Todmorden. If you have any books which you really like / use a lot / find difficult or confusing please let us know about them, preferably with a photo of the cover. Email us at  hello@todwalkers.org.uk
The Accommodation Project
Accommodation in general is in short supply in and around Todmorden. We want to create a register for our website of accommodation that is welcoming to walkers. That might not be everywhere, so we would like to tap into your knowledge of the places to stay (including your own if you are a provider!) that you would recommend to fellow walkers. Email us at hello@todwalkers.org.uk
More Walks Around Todmorden Project
Notwithstanding the Bibliography Project above, we would like to collect even more walks around Todmorden, particularly shorter walks. They could be an off-road way of getting somewhere local, or a favourite dog- walking circuit. ...we have so many paths here! If you have something to offer, please send a description to us at hello@todwalkers.org.uk
Continuing Monitoring Project
As part of our WaW accreditation, we have to show that we are prepared to keep our local paths in good order. We can fix problems, but only if we know about them, so we would urge anyone who encounters a ‘footpaths and obstructions’ problem to let us know so that we can raise it with the appropriate body. Post accreditation, we will publish a more formal programme of annual walk monitoring for the routes in and around Todmorden, and would appreciate any and everyone’s help with that!  Email us at hello@todwalkers.org.uk
More......

INVITATION FROM TODMORDEN TOWN COUNCIL to a meeting of the Amenities Committee at 7.30 on Wednesday November 18th 2015, in Committee Room A at Todmorden Town Hall.

The Committee wants to discuss how we could celebrate the 20th Anniversary of the Todmorden Centenary Way.  CROWS will be represented at the meeting and Penny Marrington will be there to speak for TodWalkers. If you have any ideas you would like to put forward, you could pass them on to Penny (penelope.marrington@sigmatwo.co.uk) or you could turn up on the night to talk about them yourself!

TODWALKERS MARKET STALL

TodWalkers have decided to take a market stall for the day and early evening of Saturday November 28th 2015, to sell walk booklets, collect signatures of support for Tod as a Walkers are Welcome town and generally be seen about the place. It’s the day of Kidsfest, the Christmas Lights switch-on and the Lamplighter Parade, so there should be some people about .

If you could possibly spare an hour to help man the stall it would be very very helpful (contact TodWalkers secretary Penny at penelope.marrington@sigmatwo.co.uk). 

If you have any walking-related material you wish to sell or distribute, please feel free to share our space. The Upper Valley Walkers are Welcome Towns (us, nearly; Hebden Bridge and Mytholmroyd) will all have a presence there. Please let Penny know in advance if you are coming.

Thank you!
